Mull, Donna, EMNRD

From: Gonzales, Elidio L, EMNRD
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2011 6:31 AM
To: Mull, Donna, EMNRD; Whitaker, Mark A, EMNRD
Subject: FW- Openning up additonal perfortions in SWD-827-B
Attachments: SWD-827-B_Cheyenne_GoodwinState1_Lea.docx
] HOBBs ocp
FY1!
AUG 2 4 201

E. L. GONZALES
STAFF SUPERVISOR
EMNRD - OCD DISTRICT | RECEjvED
HOBBS, NM 88240

OFFICE: 575-393-6161 X-114

CFLL: 575-370-3182 FAX: 575-393-0720

ELIDIOL.GONZALES@STATE.NM.US

From: Jones, William V., EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2011 4:09 PM
To: Debbie McKelvey

Cc: Gonzales, Elidio L, EMNRD

Subject: Openning up additonal perfortions in SWD-827-B

Debbie,

I received your email asking if OK to remove a RBP to allow disposal down to 6044 rather than 6040 feet.
b

The decision on enforcement belongs to the Hobbs district office, but 4 feet is miniscule at over a mile deep — and lost in
the types of measurement. | don’t think this is an issue as far as the reservoir is involved, this is not a situation where
the disposal well is right on top of the Capitan Reef.

As always, they should have an approved work sundry from Hobbs prior to doing any work.

Hope this helps,

Will

s G2t 207/

AUG 2 4 2011



